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If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreti  131 450 and 
them to call us

1800 708 727 (24 hour toll free) 

APRbypass@fultonhogan.com.au

Roads and Maritime Services | December 2019 

Traffic changes on Yallah Road, Yallah from Saturday 14 
December 

We will be opening the newly completed Yallah Road in mid-December. To minimise impact to 
motorists and residents, work to complete this traffic change will be carried out during a weekend 
closure of Yallah Road from 7am Saturday 14 December to 5am Monday 16 December. 

What are we doing? 

We will be closing Yallah Road to complete finishing work on the new Yallah Road from Saturday 
14 December ahead of the road’s permanent re-opening. We expect motorists to be driving on the 
new Yallah Road from Monday 16 December, weather permitting. 

A weekend closure of Yallah Road will be in place from 7am Saturday 14 December to 5am 
Monday 16 December. 

A detour via Marshall Mount Road will be in place during this closure. Motorists are advised to 
add an additional 10 minutes to their journey. 

Pedestrian and cyclist access will be maintained during this closure via the eastbound lane on the 
existing Yallah Road. 

Other impacts 

During this time, there will be increased activity around the work area including the presence of 
workers, vehicles and equipment. 

We will make every effort to keep disruptions to a minimum for motorists, residents and 
businesses close to the project site. Motorists are advised to drive to the conditions, and follow the 
directions of signs and traffic control at all times. For the latest traffic updates call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com, or download the Live Traffic App. 

We appreciate your patience during construction of the bypass and will continue to update you as 
work progresses. 

Contact us 
For more information on the project or if you have any questions, please contact our project team 

ask 
rms.nsw.gov.au/aprb  on 1800 708 727. 
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Location of changes for the weekend closure 
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